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14th July 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Year 1:  8.30am – 3pm 
 
Drop off /collection will be through the Base 5 or Base 6 fire exit doors. Please access this 
area through the gate at the front of school by the car park and not through the main playground 
gates.  There is a one way system to access the classrooms and there is also a video on the 
school website news page to show where the entrance/exits are. 
 
Please arrive on time and leave as quickly as possible – parents should not gather on the 
playground or block the paths outside school.  If you have children in more than one year group 
you can arrive at the earliest time and drop the youngest children off first.   
 
Please adhere to the social distancing guidelines and markings on the school site.   
 
I have attached with this letter, the detailed information you need to know for the start of the 
new term in September.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. We are all really looking forward 
to school resuming fully again in September.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs E. Smith 
Headteacher   
 


